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	Comment
	Proposal

	HD is used for half duplex but well known as High Definition.  
DF is used for decode and forward, but is well known as Direction Finder. 
However these two acronyns are only ever used in combination HD/DF.  Furthermore the / is usually read as 'or' hence propose deleting HD and DF and inserting HD-DF.  
	In 3.3 delete DF and HF.  Insert HD-DF half duplex decode and forward.
Possible alternative HDDF



	AF is used for amplify and forward but is well known as audio frequency. Only used, however, in combination FD/AF, full duplex amplify and forward. Furthermore the / is usually read as 'or' so propose deleting AF and FD and inserting FD-AF.
	In 3.3 delete FD and AF.  Insert FD-AF full duplex amplify and forward.

	RDS is used for relay DMG STA but RDS is well known as radio data service.  Propose that RDS is not used.  For example we do not use DS as meaning DMG STA (DS is Distribution system).  Hence propose not using an acronym at all but use "relay DMG STA".  
	In 3.3 delete RDF.  Throughout document replce RDS with relay DMG STA.

	BF is used for beamforming but 'beamforming' is used 49 times in 11mb so I suggest there is no real need to introduce an acronym.
	Delete BF from 3.3.  Throughout document replace BF with 'beamforming"

	SC is used for single carrier but 'single carrier' appears 74 times in 11mb so suggect that an acronym is not required even though it appears 174 times in 11ad.  
	Delete SCF from 3.3.  Throughout document replace SC with 'single carrier'

	SSH is used for spatial sharing but is is well known as secure shell (protocol). It is only used 8 times so suggest spelling it out or using another acronym (SPS?)
	Either delete SSH from 3.3 and spell it out in the text or replace SSH with SPS.





Abstract


Several Comments were received in SB1 on the acronyms.  This submission proposes resolutions to some of the acronyms in question
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